
Businesses  Still  Wary  of
Cloud Technologies

While  there  may  be  an  array  of  cloud
technologies available to businesses, not all
companies are embracing those services, new
research shows.

Business News Daily reports that just 33 percent of companies
are moving “full steam ahead” with their cloud services plans,
according to a study from the Cloud Security Alliance. More
than 40 percent of businesses are adopting cloud technology,
but with caution; 15 percent are still in the early stages of
investigating what’s out there; and 11 percent aren’t placing
much of a priority on them, the survey found.

Security  of  data  is  the  top  concern,  with  73  percent  of
businesses saying it’s their biggest cloud challenge.

Read the story.
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